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I am in favor of SB 210.  

We are supposed to be a democracy and voting is a right.  

Mail in fraud is widespread without documentation that you are legitimately allowed to 

vote. I strongly support ending mail in voting and actual voting in person be the new 

(proven) way    

Debbie Thoren 


